Renee Lyle

From: PUBCOMMENT-OCC

Sent: Friday, September 29, 2023 10:38 AM

To: PUBCOMMENT-OCC2; PUBCOMMENT-OPIC; PUBCOMMENT-ELD; PUBCOMMENT-WQ
Cc: Laurie Gharis; Deornette Monteleone

Subject: FW: Hearing Request for Permit No. WQ0016386001

Attachments: TCEQ Letter.pdf

PM

From: Laurie Gharis <Laurie.Gharis@tceq.texas.gov>

Sent: Friday, September 29, 2023 9:49 AM

To: PUBCOMMENT-OCC <PUBCOMMENT-OCC@tceq.texas.gov>

Cc: Brad Patterson <Brad.Patterson@tceq.texas.gov>; Deornette Monteleone <Deornette.Monteleone@tceq.texas.gov>
Subject: FW: Hearing Request for Permit No. WQ0016386001

Laurie Gharis

Office of the Chief Clerk

Texas Commission an Environmental Quality
Office Phone: 512-239-1835

Cell Phone: 512-739-4582

How is our customer service? Fill out our online customer satisfaction survey at:
www.tceq.texas.gov/customersurvey

From: Josh Amador <Josh.Amador@Tceq.Texas.Gov>

Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 12:31 PM

To: Laurie Gharis <Laurie.Gharis@tceq.texas.gov>

Subject: FW: Hearing Request for Permit No. WQ0016386001

Just double checking you received this request.
Thanks so much!

Josh A.

From: Dalton Moore <Dalton.Mcoore@house.texas.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2023 3:07 PM

To: Josh Amador <Josh.Amador@Tceq.Texas.Gov>

Cc: Ferrell Fields <Ferrell.Fields@tceq.texas.gov>
Subject: Hearing Request for Permit No. WQ0016386001

Josh,

Thanks for taking my call earlier. Please see the attached letter requesting a hearing for Permit No. WQ0016386001.
Please let me know once received and when they are able to have the hearing once and if it gets planned.
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Dalton Moore

Chief Of Staff

State Representative DeWayne Burns
House District 58

(512) 463-0538




TEXAS HOUSE of REPRESENTATIVES

DeWayNnE Burns

Disrricr 58

September 27, 2023

The Texas Commission on Environmental Quality
Office of the Chief Clerk

MC-105

P.O. Box 13087

Austin, Texas 78711-3087

Re: Application of the JC Water Resource Recovery Facility, LLC, 525 South Loop 288, Suite
105, Denton, Texas 76205, (TCEQ) for proposed Texas Pollutant Discharge Elimination System
(TPDES) Permit No. WQ0016386001 (EPA L.D. No. TX0144908) - Johnson County

To Whom It May Concern:

The proposed Texas Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (TPDES) Permit No.
WQ0016202001 would affect a number of residents and landowners within House District 58.
Some of those landowners in the immediate vicinity of the System have expressed serious concerns
over the effects of the System on their lands and waters.

We therefore respectfully request a public meeting for the benefit of current and future residents
of Johnson County and the State of Texas. Public meetings are critical for hearing all sides. The
robust participation of the public - affected landowners and others - helps ensure that as Texas
grows, it does so with respect for its existing residents and the natural resources of the state.

Sincerely,

T Bame

DeWayne Burns
Texas State Representative (HD-58)

Capitol: PO, Box 2910 « Austin, Texas 78768-2910 ¢+ (512) 463-0538 + Fax (512) 463-0897

Email: dewayne.burns@house.state.tx.us



